
Language Interpretation Services 

 

Language Interpretation Services - Interpretation services at Board meetings for public 

comments will be provided by district interpreters, interpreter service, or language 

interpretation software upon request.  Interpretation service requests should be made as soon 

as possible but at least 24 hours before the scheduled board meeting. To request 

interpretation services please contact Alice Salazar at (805) 938-8907 or asalazar@orcutt-

schools.net. 

In order to ensure that non-English speakers receive the same opportunity to directly 

address the Board, any member of the public who utilizes an interpreter shall be provided at 

least twice the allotted time to address the Board, unless simultaneous translation equipment 

is used to allow the Board to hear the translated public testimony simultaneously. 

(Government Code 54954.3) 

To translate websites, such as the board agenda web pages, using the Google Translate 

service: 

1. On your computer, go to Google Translate. 

2. In the left box, copy and paste or type the web address you want translated. 

3. In the right box, choose the language you want to translate to by clicking the down arrow. 

4. In the right box, click on the web address to see the translated web page. 

The Orcutt Union School District website also has a built-in Language translation option 

that uses the Google™ Translate Service. The Language menu is located at the top of the 

website. 

DISCLAIMER ABOUT THE GOOGLE™ TRANSLATE SERVICE 

The Orcutt Unified School District website can be translated into many different languages 

using Google™ Translate, a third party service (the "Service") that provides automated 

computer translations of web pages. The Google™ Translate Service is offered to you 

("User" or "You") as a public service at no cost. 

The content of this site originated in English. If there are differences between the English 

content and its translation, the English content is always the most accurate. By choosing a 

language from the Google Translate menu, the user accepts the legal implications of any 

shortcomings or differences in the translation. 

While Google's translation service uses state-of-the-art technology, it does so without the 

intervention of human translators. Thus, the translations provided as part of the service are 

only an approximation of the website's original content. You should not rely on Google™ 

Translate to provide an exact translation of the website. NOT all text  may be translated 

correctly and some portions of the website may not be translated at all. Some files and other 

items cannot be translated, including but not limited to, video content, graphical buttons, 
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drop down menus, graphics, and photos. In addition, some applications and/or services may 

not work as expected when translated. 

 


